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Asian Parliamentary Assembly 
Secretary-General 

 
 
  
 
  

 
H.E. … 
… 
… 
 
 
Excellency, 

I would like to extend my most sincere congratulations to your Excellency and other 
esteemed members of your Parliament on the arrival of the auspicious occasion of 
Eid-ul- Fitr. This great festive marks the end of the blessed month-long fasting which 
every believer sincerely opens the heart for faith and love. 
 
On these festive days of unity, togetherness and respect, we should all together 
proceed with building further coexistence among our members across the Asia and the 
world. 
 
I am confident that in the light of the blessing of the Holy month of Ramadan, longer 
strides can be taken towards greater unity, soldiery and glory of Muslims world over. 
 
I avail myself of this opportunity to wish good health and further success for Your 
Excellency as well as prosperity and glory for the government and people of your 
country.  
 
Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 

Best Regards 

Mohammad Reza Majdi, 
Secretary General, 
Asian Parliamentary Assembly 
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